
 

 

 

  

 

City of Marshfield Press Release     May 13th, 2010 
 
 

McMillan Street  
Previous Road Closure was canceled by the contractor   

 

Beginning at 8:15 am Tuesday May 18th, 2010 McMillan Street from Veterans Parkway to Adams Avenue will 
be closed to eastbound traffic for the installation of a new Water Service for the Stoney River Assisted Living 
Development. 
 
The signed detour for this project will utilize: 

• Veterans Parkway (STH 13) and St Josephs Avenue.   
 
This closure is expected to last for approximately two weeks. 

 

Motorists are encouraged to use caution through construction zones and please be aware of changing road 
conditions and reduced vehicle speeds.     
Questions or concerns for this or other traffic control concerns please contact the Engineering Division at (715) 387-8424 
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